
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO THE CHAMPIONSHIPS ORGANIZERS 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Medical certificate 

 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
You have accepted to organize a championship and I congratulate you and thank you for your 
cooperation.  
 
As you know, the wrestlers who participate in the championships shall present, at the moment of the 
medical control, a medical certificate dated up to three days maximum. 
 
We have noticed deterioration in the enforcement of this regulatory requirement; this is the reason why 
any wrestler who doesn’t show a medical certificate at a 2012 championship or cup will be sent back 
to the FILA Medical delegate for a complete medical examination. Without medical examination, 
he/she will be disqualified from the competition. 
 
Given the time this medical examination may take, I kindly ask you to provide the FILA Official doctor 
with one or two doctors of your Federation.  
 
These medical inspections will cost 100 Swiss Francs, 100 USD or 80 Euros.  
 
Despite the fact that the wrestler has received a medical certificate, he shall present him/herself to the 
medical controller.  
 
You will also find enclosed the directives that been sent to the FILA medical delegates. These 
directives summarize the main provisions of the FILA Health Regulations.   
 
I thank you for taking into consideration these directives and for transmitting all useful instructions to 
the manager of the medical aspects of your event who shall get in touch with the FILA official medical 
delegate upon arrival.  
 
 
 
 
 Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Michel Dusson 
 FILA Secretary General 
 
 
 Corsier-sur-Vevey, 7

th
 February 2012/md/cr 

 


